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23 April 2003

Ms. Teresa Martin
Re: TCL for ‘The John Blair Project’

As we discussed on Tuesday April 22, 2003, I have inherited this
Project from Richard Moeller due to his untimely death. Tama
little

unclear on his status on the TCL for this project. I have reviewed
the written comments from your file #J14/D135 and more than half
had been addressed on the plans I first received. I believe I have
addressed the remainder with the attached drawing. I have
reviewed the TCL site plan checklist and don’t think there are any
major items not addressed.

T would like to get this drawing approved before going back to
Larry Read for his review of the Grading and Drainage Plan. The
revision to the grading plan should be minimal and not affect the
overall design scheme.

Af any rate, this should get the review process back in motion after
the unforeseen delays. Please let me know if T have overlooked

any of you comments or if you have any more.

Thank you for your help in this matter.
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